Dear Sir,

As per our books of accounts, an amount of Rs 459 is due to you as on 
31 March 2017. We request you to provide confirmation for the same
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In case of any discrepancy, we request you to inform the same within 15 days.

In case, we do not hear from you during this period, we would deem that you have provided confirmation of this balance.


Thanks and Regards

